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IHCP COVID-19 Response: IHCP announces temporary 
provider enrollment recertification change 
In response to the ongoing coronavirus disease 2019 (COVID-19) pandemic, 

the Indiana Health Coverage Programs (IHCP) is implementing an additional 

temporary change to provider enrollment procedures. 

Providers that are required to update their license, certification, or insurance 

between March 1, 2020, and the end of the State emergency declaration will 

now be required to update their certification after the conclusion of the 

emergency declaration. Enrollments that were terminated since March 1, 

2020, due to failure to recertify will be reactivated and will be required to 

recertify after the conclusion of the emergency declaration. Providers will be 

notified of a new due date to submit their updated certification and will have 

at least 30 days from the notification to recertify. 

If you have questions about this publication, please 

contact Customer Assistance at 1-800-457-4584. 

QUESTIONS? 

To receive email notices of IHCP publications, subscribe 

by clicking the blue subscription envelope 

or sign up from the IHCP provider website 

at in.gov/medicaid/providers. 

SIGN UP FOR IHCP EMAIL NOTIFICATIONS 

If you need additional copies of this publication, 

please download them from the Bulletins  

page of the IHCP provider website at  

in.gov/medicaid/providers. 
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